
 

 

November 5, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Ray Velestuk, Secretary-Treasurer/CFO 

Re   Student Transportation Services Update 

 
 
This report is provided to the Board of Education for information. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Board has discussed conducting a transportation review during the 24-25 school year.  It is recommended 
that hiring the Manager of Transportation be completed prior to committing to a comprehensive review.  It is 
anticipated that a new Manager will be in place in January 2025. 


